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January 20,2003

Ⅳ[.K.Bragg

Waste Safety Section

Division of Radiation and Waste Safety

lnternational AtoΠlic Energy Agency

Doar 1/1r.Bragg,

Thank you very lnuch lor your letter dated」 anuary 15th,2003 regarding Prol

Tanaka's particわ atiOn in the Technical ⅣIeeting held on 24‐ 27 February 2003 in Vienna.

I am regretf■ll to notitt that」 AIF iS not able to support his particゎ atiOn.However,I

will get contact with」 AERO from my side,JAERO will support on this matte■

I wish you every success with your Technical ⅣIeeting.

Sincerely yotlrs,

Executive Vice‐ Chairlnan


